The

December 12, 1991

Craig A. Godfrey 616 West 19th Apt #5 Sioux Falls, SD 57105

Dear Mr. Godfrey,

At the annual meeting of the South Dakota Board of Nursing held November 14-15, 1991, the Board considered the written request for reinstatement of your LPN license.

The Board voted to <u>deny</u> reinstatement of your license and reaffirmed the position of the Stipulation and Order dated September 28, 1990; which allows for consideration of reinstatement of your license in May 1992.

Please feel free to contact me at the Board office if you have any questions regarding the above action.

Sincerely,

Diana VanderWoude Executive Secretary

DV/jad

STATE OF SOUTH DAKOTA

MICROFILM CERTIFICATE OF AUTHENTICITY

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT THE MICROGRAPHIC IMAGE APPEARING ON THIS SLIDE OF MICROFILM IS AN ACCURATE REPRODUCTION OF THE ORIGINAL RECORD AND WAS MICROFILMED IN THE REGULAR COURSE OF BUSINESS ACCORDING TO THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 1-27-4 OF THE SOUTH DAKOTA CODIFIED LAWS. IT IS FURTHER CERTIFIED THAT THE PHOTOGRAPHIC PROCESS USED FOR MICROFILMING OF THE ABOVE RECORDS WAS IN A MANNER AND ON MICROFILM WHICH MEET THE RECOMMENDED REQUIREMENTS OF ADMINISTRATIVE RULES OF SOUTH DAKOTA 10:04:01 AND 10:04:02 FOR MICROGRAPHIC REPRODUCTIONS.

25 1 8-26-

GOON ZIMM